## **Annette Boucher**

**From:** Melissa Marsh

**Sent:** Tuesday, August 16, 2022 1:23 PM **To:** Annette Boucher; Cheryl Rottmann

**Subject:** FW: HREC Resignation

From: Sandra Quackenbush <squacken129@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 6:24 PM

Subject: HREC Resignation

Hello,

I've also let our city clerk know that I will not be seeking a 2nd term with the HREC. My partner and I are in the process of selling our home and relocating.

It's bittersweet- we love Madison Heights and have met some really amazing people over the past 8 years! We have been dreaming of moving on to greener pastures (literally) for several years now and have decided to make it happen.

It's been an honor working with all of you in varying capacities. Your love for and dedication to this community is truly an inspiration!

All the best, Sandra